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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
All City of Sulphur offices will be open tomorrow, Friday, 

January 24th, 2025.  
 

Waste Management will resume all garbage and trash collection 

services in Calcasieu and Cameron parishes on Friday, January 24, 

2025. Customers will be serviced on their next regularly scheduled 

collection day. 

 

 


